From:

Sent: 11 December 2018 16:33

To: ~WEB_Local Plan

Subject: LOCAL PLAN COMMENTS - HOUSING LAND ALLOCATION
Attachments: PLANNING APPLICATION-SHAKESPEARE.doc
Categories: Consulation response

Our reasons for being opposed to allocation of land designated PS29 for housing has not changed significantly from
our earlier objection to planning application S.14/0966/OUT -see attached.

Dursley and Cam have already accepted several very large sites for new housing ( a lot of it 'brownfield’) - there are
no 'suitable’ sites remaining at the Dursley Whiteway Hill area without serious adverse impacts on existing residents -
accept it.

Building in this area of high quality landscape is an act of vandalism that cannot be reversed - every green field built
on is lost for good.




